Glatz, Suzanne E.

From: Farber, John (DOS) <john.farber@state.de.us>

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 9:40 AM

To: Glatz, Suzanne E.

Cc: Glazer, Craig; Lee, Lori Murphy; Matt Hartigan; Robert Howatt; DelLosa, Joseph (DOS);
Knotts, Pamela (DOS)

Subject: DE PSC REVISION REQUEST RE 8.1.5 Project Recommendation COST CAP
CONTAINMENT
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Suzanne,

As | mentioned at the end of the October 9 meeting, could you incorporate this revision to the subject section of Manual
14F >

o Nothing in the inclusion of the cost cap in the Designated
Entity Agreement is intended_to indicate an approval by the
PIM Board of any proposed elements included in the
Schedule E Non-Standard Terms and Conditions and/or to
preempt the right of any party to seek modifications to be
ordered by the Commission or otherwise challenge the
recovery of costs through the FERC ratemaking process.

Thanks.

Johw Fawrber

Public Utilities Analyst

Delaware Public Service Commission
861 Silver Lake Boulevard

Cannon Building, Suite 100

Dover, DE 19904

& Office: 302-736-7565

= Fax: 302-739-4849
john.farber@state.de.us
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